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Message from the Guest Editors

Dear Colleagues,

Remotely sensed data can only provide the complete
picture of the circulation of the ocean if combined with in
situ measurements (moorings, floats, gliders,
oceanographic cruises) that give the vertical distribution of
ocean physical and biogeochemical properties. The spatial
resolution of remotely sensed data ranges from a kilometer
to a meter and, thus, we can resolve all the spatial
spectrum of phenomena in the ocean from the large basin-
scale to the small submesoscale features. Finally,
assimilation of both in situ and remotely sensed data into
numerical models enables us to interpolate oceanographic
fields in three dimensions. This Special Issue calls for the
submission of manuscripts dealing with the remotely
sensed data used for the interpretation and understanding
of oceanographic processes and circulation features.
Interdisciplinary studies are very much encouraged.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

Remote Sensing is now a prominent international journal
of repute in the world of remote sensing and spatial
sciences, as a pioneer and pathfinder in open access
format. It has highly accomplished global remote sensing
scientists on the editorial board and a dedicated team of
associate editors. The journal emphasizes quality and
novelty and has a rigorous peer-review process. It is now
one of the top remote sensing journals with a significant
Impact Factor, and a goal to become the best journal in
remote sensing in the coming years. I strongly recommend
Remote Sensing for your best research publications for a
fast dissemination of your research.
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